
New School Notification System 

 
Dear Lancaster County Academy (LCA) Families, 
 
We’re excited to announce that we’ve subscribed to a new school notification system! The new 
service, called One Call Now, will allow us to deliver information and provide timely alerts to 
our parents/guardians via phone call, text message, and/or email. 
 
One Call Now will enhance our current communication and make sure everyone is kept in the 
loop in a timely and effective way. LCA will use this service only to send information that is 
timely and relevant. More information about One Call Now can be found at 
http://www.onecallnow.com. 
 
Please make sure we have your wireless number(s) in our student information database. 
Contact us at 717-295-2499 to have it added or updated. 
 
Please note that this is a free service for our parents, students and staff; however, depending 
on your wireless plan, message and data rates may apply. Check with your wireless carrier for 
more information. 

http://www.onecallnow.com/

